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EEOC Religious Exemption Guidance in 
Spotlight With OSHA Rule Release
Labor & Employment attorneys Bill Tarnow, Alex 
Dominguez and Alissa Griffin recently authored the 
article “EEOC Religious Exemption Guidance in Spotlight 
With OSHA Rule Release,” published by Bloomberg 
Law.  Bill, Alex and Alissa discuss the factors employers 
can consider when handling employee requests for 
religious exemptions from the COVID-19 vaccine, based 
on new guidance from the EEOC.
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